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"As a mentor, I am very

happy to be part of the

team. We are going to work

together to help Lumen

Vitae shines brighter and

achieve is goal to help the

children become an agent

of change in the society. I

hope that we will be able

to support more children in

the program."
Rosenie Georges

Life with Light 
Monthly Newsletter

It is beautiful to see new flowers

sprouting out after the long winter; it is

also the beginning of a new season for

our operations in Haiti! Our renewed

Mentorship program has taken wings,

giving us hope. 
       One of our focus areas for this year

is to give a qualitative approach to our

mentorship program and we are happy to

inform you that as the first step, we were

able to conduct a Mentors training. We

saw seven new mentors coming

A NEW SPRINGTIME
together from the Nippes region for a
two day training on mentorship at St.

Anne’s Cathedral in Anse-a-Veau. Some

of the topics covered included, role of a

mentor, how to facilitate group sessions,

and how to motivate and help our

students. 
        The mentors will start working in full

swing by April. We hope to do similar

training for our mentors in the Croix-

des-Bouquets region, as well.


